
UNION VALE RESIDENTS 
 

JOIN US FOR A TOWN WIDE ROAD 
CLEANUP! 

The Union Vale Recycling Center invites all 
citizens to celebrate Earth Day by participating 
in our first annual Town Wide Cleanup Weekend 

on April 21st and 22nd. 
Orange bags and safety signs will be available 
at the recycling center from 8am to 4pm on 
Saturday and Sunday.  Bring the orange bags 
back to the recycling center or leave them on 

the side of the road, and they will be picked up 
with help from the Highway Department and 

the Parks and Recreation Department. 
(Please call 845-629-6519 to leave a message for bag locations.) 

Let’s work together to keep our beautiful town  
BEAUTIFUL!!! 


